
Background Information:  Motion re CF 25-0006-S38 (report back on creation of  
a “Climate Resiliency District” for areas impacted by the recent wildfires) 

 
Proposed motion: 
 
“The ______ NC/CC, a member of the Westside Regional Alliance of Councils (WRAC), supports 
Council File 25-0006-S38 (Park/Nazarian) and efforts to address shortcomings in water 
infrastructure procedures exposed during the recent catastrophic fires in our city.” 
 
Background: 
 
Council File 25-0006-S38: 
https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=25-0006-S38 
 
Motion by Park/Nazarian:  
 https://clkrep.lacity.org/onlinedocs/2025/25-0006-S38_misc_1-15-25.pdf 
 
Council File approved 2/6/25 by the Ad Hoc Committee for LA Recovery and transmitted to the 
Budget & Finance Committee for consideration (pending).  
 
On 2/5/25, Palms NC voted to submit a CIS in support of the Council File and specifically efforts 
to address shortcomings in water infrastructure procedures (wording above).  Palms NC now 
brings this motion to the WRAC board for recommendation to WRAC member councils. 
 
 
Note (from C. Spitz):  Since the catastrophic fire occurred on January 7, the directly impacted community 
council, Pacific Palisades CC (PPCC), has not been able to hold a regular business meeting but instead 
has held a series of special meetings with relevant officials to provide the community with information 
necessary to begin the recovery process.  PPCC will begin business meetings in February and is likely to 
take up this Council File in due course. 
 
 
Kay Hartman, Chair Palms NC and 2nd alternate representative to WRAC 
Chris Spitz, At-large Rep PPCC and primary representative to WRAC; WRAC Vice-Chair 
Submitted in connection with the February 17th WRAC Board meeting agenda 
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